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 Social Networking Safety Presentation  

    
  
 
 

 
 
George L. Armstrong School Council would like to invite the families of our school and 
neighbouring schools to an evening presentation on Social Network Safety by Paul Davis, a 
renowned expert on cyber safety and screen time health habits.  Paul has presented all over 
Canada and the United States to various school organizations.  He is also a regular guest on 
radio and television news shows.   
 
The presentation will focus on the risks of social media, ways to avoid being a victim and 
practices that will help families and students be safe when online. Paul will discuss 
Instagram, Snapchat, BeReal, Facebook, Twitter, online privacy, cyberbullying and more! 
 
Paul Davis:  https://socialnetworkingsafety.net/ 
Twitter:  https://twitter.com/pauldavisSNS 

 

When:  Wednesday, February 8th, 2023 
Time:  6:30 – 7:30 pm followed by Q&A 
Location:  George L. Armstrong Elementary School, 460 Concession St (please enter using 
the blacktop door located on the East 18th parking lot side) 
RSVP by February 7th to  georgelarmstrong@hwdsb.on.ca or by calling (905) 385-5337 
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